Dear Member  

Community Resilience Programme
The impact of Covid-19 is growing by the day. BRA is forwarding the attached letter on behalf of Backwell Parish Council. It gives Guidance and Useful Contacts. We hope you will read it, and, if possible, please safely check (e.g. by phone or staying at a safe distance) that your neighbours know the content of the letter, which is also being delivered to households.
Keep safe 
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